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Patchbl @aol.com
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 8:19 PM
secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd, com
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

I am writing in regard to proposed changes to FOREX trading regulation. They are proposed under RIN 3038-
AC61. As a small FOREX trader the proposed changes would limit my abilities in this market. Please do not
make any margin requirement changes.

Joseph Borcz


